
 
 

RFP 24-02 – FINANCIAL AUDITING SERVICE REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS  

RESPONSES TO RFP QUESTIONS 

 

MUTD Responses are indicated in bold text below. 

 

Proposals are due December 2, 2024. 

 
Questions 
 

Q. Does MUTD have any other contract requirements that can be reviewed in 
accordance with page 36 of the RFP? 
 
A. MUTD intends to use a State of Montana Standard Audit Contract. 
 
Q. Is MUTD amendable to signing an engagement letter on commercially 
reasonable terms. 
 
A. MUTD is open to signing an engagement letter, depending on the 
content of the letter. 
 
 
Q. Should a sample of the engagement letter be included in the response? 
 
A. A sample engagement letter is not required for submission and 
responses will not evaluated based on the presence or non-presence of an 
engagement letter. 
 


